
ST CUTHBERT MAYNE SCHOOL – WEEKLY BULLETIN – WEDNESDAY 8th MAY 2024 
 
Key dates for the next week: 
 
Thursday 9th May  

 Forest School- 4A/4J 

 Year 5 Local Study: River Gade 
 

Friday 10th May 

 Forest School- 6MLK/3N 

 Swimming- Year 3 
 

Monday 13th May 

 Year 6 SATS Start 
 
Scarlet Fever 
 
Just a quick note to say we have a confirmed case of Scarlet Fever in school.  Please see the following link to the NHS 
website/guidance: NHS UK Conditions Scarlet Fever 
 
Prescribed Medication Request Form 
 
Following on from the above, please can we remind parents that whilst the Office Team are happy to assist you with 
the administration of Prescribed Medication i.e. Antibiotics, we do require the following form: SCM Administration 
of Medication Form to be completed first, before prescribed medicine is handed to a member of staff. 
 
This form can also be found on our school website under Virtual Office> Letters & Forms. 
 
Ascension Day Liturgy- Thursday 9th May 
 
A reminder that 4A will be hosting our Ascension Day Liturgy tomorrow, Thursday 9th May at 9am and all 
parent/carers are very welcome to join us. 
 
Year 5 Local study: River Gade- Thursday 9th May 
 
Year 5 will be visiting The River Gade tomorrow, Thursday 9th May as part of their Rivers Topic.  Participation consent 
is available in Arbor and must be completed prior to the visit.   
 
Please check Google Classroom for all other information regarding the trip! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Year 6 SATS- Monday 13th- Friday 17th May 
 
A reminder please that children need to be in promptly during SATs week so they can have time to settle before we 

begin the papers each day.  Please support us by making sure they have had a nutritious breakfast to help them 

focus throughout each morning. The children have worked very hard all year and this is their chance to shine and 

show off all they have learnt.  

Year 6 PGL- Monday 20th- Friday 24th May 
 
Thank you for completing all the forms needed for this trip.  If you are going to be sending medication with your 

child and have not yet sent in a pink medical form please do so ASAP.   

Also a reminder that children need to bring a snack, packed lunch and drink with them on the Monday.  Children do 

not need to bring any money with them. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/
https://www.cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Adminstration-of-Medication-Form.pdf
https://www.cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Adminstration-of-Medication-Form.pdf


Walk to School Week Monday 20th- Friday 24th May:  A Message from our Pop Eco-Council 
 
We are excited to be taking part in Walk to School Week this May. 
 
We all know the health benefits of walking so please help us this week to reduce congestion by supporting children 
in being more active and help lower carbon emissions during Walk to School Week. 
 
We would like to encourage all our pupils to try and walk, cycle or scoot to school during this week.  If it’s not 
possible to walk all the way, then it would be great if you could park 10 minutes away from school and walk or scoot 
the last part of your journey.   
 
As Year 6 will be away on their PGL Trip, we will be setting a different challenge for them to help our planet. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Inclusion Coffee Morning- Tuesday 21st May 
 
We are looking forward to having our Inclusion Coffee Morning on Tuesday 21st May from 8.40 - 9.40.  We will be 
holding the event with the theme of transition.  
 
Mrs Rayson will be welcoming colleagues from JFK, St Rose's and Gade Services to enable parent/carers to meet and 
talk through transition together.  We will also be welcoming parents from year 2 to this event.    
We hope you can join us to hear about our plans for transition over the summer and into the new school 
year.  Come and meet the inclusion team and talk through any questions you might have. 
 
A reminder also to please complete our survey about inclusion at St Cuthbert Mayne: SCM Inclusion Survey 
 
We welcome feedback about your experiences working with us this year.  Many thanks for taking the time to 
complete the survey.  
 
Year 5- Hazard Alley- Thursday 23rd May 
 
Our Year 5 pupils will be visiting Hazard Alley on Thursday 23rd May 2024.  If you are able to help accompany the 
children on the trip, please pop a note in your child's reading record. 
 
Participation consent and payment is available in Arbor and must be completed by Friday 17th May 2024.  Thank 
you. 
 
Year 3 Swimming Summer Term 
 
Class session times below: 
 
Year 3 Nightingale: 10.00-10.30 am 
Children will be picked up from SCM at 9.30am and dropped back around 11.00 
 
Year 3 Anning: 10.30-11.00 am  
Children will be picked up from SCM at 10.00am and dropped back around 11.30 
 
Parent helpers for Y3 swimming, will be warmly welcomed… If you are able to help, whether it is once or on a more 
regular basis, please let the class teacher know via your child’s Reading Record.  Thank you to those parents who 
helped get the first lessons off to a safe, successful start. 
 
Forest School 
 
Sessions for the following weeks are detailed below: 

 
Thursday 9th May- 4A/4J 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfR6woo8CeCZjgvkEZkvquM7QuGeVjY_dpgmf-HN2Zibt9cHw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Friday 10th May- 6MLK/3N 

 
Thursday 16nd May- 5E/5M 
Friday 17rd May- 6J/3A 
 
Please ensure that your child comes to school in appropriate clothing on their Forest School day, as they will be outside 
for the duration, whatever the weather.  We strongly suggest waterproof trousers/coat (with a hood), boots, warm 
clothes, hats & gloves etc. and a carrier bag for their muddy clothes afterwards. 
 
DATES 2023/24 
 

Please follow this link to our school calendar- St Cuthbert Mayne Calendar 
 
LOCAL COMMUNITY: 
 
GoodShepherd- May Half Term 2024 Camp 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Godwin 
School Office 
 
SCHOOL OFFICE OPENING TIMES: 
8.30 AM-12.30PM 
2.30PM-4PM 
 

https://www.cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk/events/month/2023-12/

